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NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Market Data 
Week 8 sales information for both the export and New Zealand markets is online. Read more. 

 
Calling old tape 
If you have any Japan or Korean OAP sealing tape over two years old, please return it to the IVA 
for destruction. The tape manufacturer doesn’t guarantee tape over two years old will remain 
stuck to packaging, so Summerfruit NZ has asked the AsureQuality IVA to collect and destroy any 
expired tape. Read more. 

 
Conference sponsorship change 
Karen McLean of Conference Makers Ltd, is the new person looking after Summerfruit NZ’s 
conference sponsorship. Many of you already know Karen as organiser of our annual conference, 
so it makes sense that she also looks after sponsorship, following Trish Aitken’s departure last 
year. Right now, Karen is preparing the 2018 sponsorship opportunities brochure which will be 
emailed to last year’s sponsors and exhibitors, as well as being available on our website. If you’d 
like to contact Karen to discuss opportunities in advance, email karen@cml.net.nz or call her on 
06 833 7440. 

 
Meetings 

6-7 March Board Wellington 9am Hort NZ 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/assets/Market-updates/Market-update-14-020318.pdf
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/industry/market-data/
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/calling-old-tape/
mailto:karen@cml.net.nz


Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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